
CITY OF WAYZATA 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

 CITY CONSIDERING 

CERTIFICATION OF UNPAID 

DELINQUENT BILLS TO 

PROPERTY TAX ROLLS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
the Wayzata City Council will hold a 
public hearing on Tuesday, October 
16, 2018 at 7:00 PM in the Way-
zata City Hall Community Room, 
600  Rice Street East, Wayzata, 
MN to hear and adopt a resolution 
that would certify and place all re-
maining unpaid delinquent bills on 
the 2019 tax rolls to be collected 
and paid in the same manner as 
property taxes. Once the resolution 
is adopted, delinquent bills will be 
assessed a penalty of $35.00 and 
bear interest at the rate of 5% per 
annum from December 1, 2018.

All interested persons are invited 
to attend the public hearing and be 
heard on the matter, or to submit 
written materials prior the meeting.
Jeffrey Dahl
City Manager
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